Rimbey Minor Soccer
U11 Rimbey Rush Tournament
May 24/25" Weekend

To whom it may concern,

The Rimbey Minor Soccer Association is excited to announce that we will be hosting our 2nd annual
Rimbey Rush Spring Soccer Tournament.

We are seeking sponsors to help us raise funds for our association and tournament. There are several
ways you can show your support and help bring this event to our town:

e Donate an item to our silent auction
o Donate a player item (e.g., coupons for food, water bottles, goodie bags, t-shirts, etc.)
e Offer a cash donation

The Rimbey Minor Soccer Association is dedicated to advocating for our kids in sports and creating
opportunities for our local businesses to benefit from increased community engagement. This event will
be advertised through CASA, the Central Alberta Soccer Association, which includes many municipalities
within central Alberta.

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me(Rieki) at
rimbeyminorsoccerreffing@gmail.com. We would be happy to arrange for the collection of your
donation at your convenience.

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you to make
this event a great success.

Best regards,

Rieki Solberg,

On behalf of
Rimbey Minor Soccer Association



